
 

Dear All, 
 
I hope you all had a restful half term break. 
 
We have had a very busy start to this half term with a sports tournament being held at Courthouse and the Year 6 PGL trip! 
 
They had had a wonderful time and more information will be shared in next week's newsletter when we will return to Sway. Until then, here 
they all are having a wonderful time! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 



Year 6 

 

After working extremely hard all year, Year 6 have enjoyed some fantastic activities, whether that be in school or on PGL, to celebrate the 

approach towards the end of their time here at Courthouse Junior School.  

 

For those children in school, they have worked with Three network to create an online Vlogging movie; they enjoyed time playing in the 

swimming pool; had fun watching a movie; played lots of sports and got creative with some arts & crafts activities.  

 

For those children on PGL, they braved Jacob's ladder, a vertical obstacle course challenge, the giant swing and lots more!  

 

We have had a fantastic week full of laughs and smiles, and look forward to many more while the children prepare for our end of Year 6 

production!  

 
Footgolf at Courthouse 
 
On Tuesday 50 children from across all 3 year groups took part in a footgolf tournament here at Courthouse. We started with a few skill 
stations to practise the skills needed for footgolf and moved on to a 6 hole footgolf course. The kids all had a great time throughout the day! In 
our Year 3 and 4 session, our Year 3 team came 3rd overall! And in our Years 5 and 6 session, we placed 1st and 3rd! Well done Courthouse!  
 
Reminders 
Friday 14th June:   Sports Day 
Wednesday 19th June: Year 4 trip to Whipsnade Zoo 
Wednesday 26th June: Year 4 Junior Musical Festival – Reading Hexagon 
Friday 28th June:   Reserve Sports Day 
 
News from the PTA 
Please keep the date free for the Summer Festival on Saturday 6th July!  
 
Summer raffle and auctions to be announced in the coming weeks.  We have some great prizes and auctions that will be up for grabs, so keep 
your eyes peeled for more information. 



 
 



Dad's vs Dad's 5-aside tournament.  Sunday 23 June.  Sign your teams up by Wednesday 14 June to be in with a chance of being our 2024 
champions. https://www.alwyncourthousepta.com/football 
 

 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mrs Hayes 
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